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Water Contract 1407: Greenmount Avenue Emergency Water Main Rehabilitation 

Project 
 

 

 Restoration work is ongoing on 
     

 

  

 

 

We hope this provides insights for upcoming work as we strive to timely and safely complete this 

project. If you have any questions, please email at Darron.Waller@baltimorecity.gov  

. Additional information and resources are also available on our website 

https://publicworks.baltimorecity.gov/. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Darron Waller 

Project Manager 

DPW, Office of Engineering and Construction 

Darron.Waller@baltimorecity.gov  

Phone: 410-396-8189  

Darron Waller

November 4, 2021 

  To Whom it May Concern, 

Below is the project construction status update 

 

 

Work in Progress 

 

Jason W. Mitchell,  Director 

Abel Wolman Municipal Building, 6th Floor 

200 N. Holliday Street 

Baltimore, Maryland 21202


